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To all Team: 

The Team will be doing an exhibition at the Southington Apple Harvest Festival on Saturday, 

October 1st, from 11:00-11:30 am.  We will meet on the Southington Town Green at 10:30. 

There are various spots to park around town and many paid lots as well. If it is at all possible to 

carpool it would be highly recommended.  

Girls that have a competition leo and warm-ups should wear those.  For the girls that do not yet 

have their uniform, any leotard, and something warm to wear over it, is fine.   

Boys should wear black shorts and an American Gymnastics t-shirt.   

** We will be ordering t-shirts for the entire team in the near future, so if your child doesn’t 

already have an American shirt, they will have one of these in time for the event. 

AJ and Lonnie will be overseeing this event.  Please look for them when you get to the green. 

From the gym take a left out of the parking lot and an immediate right onto Old Turnpike Rd.  

Stay straight on that road and it will lead you straight to the Town Green. 

Thank you! 

 


